





ATF Parking Lot Guidelines

Royer-Greaves has staff monitors (wearing safety vests) stationed in the parking lot for traffic control and parking from 8:15 am to 9:00 am, and from 3:15 pm to 3:45 pm, each program day.  We ask that all drivers yield to the monitor’s instructions and directions for safety purposes.  The monitor will signal drivers to pull into available parking spaces so that individuals can be assisted in and out of vehicles safely.  

Attached is a campus map that highlights in yellow the directional route to enter and exit the campus.  Please note there is one way in and out of the campus.  Please also note, stop signs are posted and we ask all drivers to come to a complete stop and follow the monitor’s instructions from that point.  The posted speed limit is 5 miles per hour.  We ask all drivers to adhere to the posted speed limit.  The 5mph is set in consideration of the fact that all of our children and adults receiving services on campus are BLIND.



Regardless of whether or not a monitor is in the parking lot, drivers should NEVER PULL UP TO A DOOR OF A BUILDING AND PARK BY THE BUILDING TO LET INDIVIDUALS IN AND OUT.  ALWAYS PARK IN A DESIGNATED PARKING SPACE.

If you have questions or need further clarification please call the school number at 610-644-1810 and ask to speak with Vicky Mayer.
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